GREATER ROANOKE TRANSIT COMPANY
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

July 14, 2025

Joseph L. Cobb, President, and Members
of the Greater Roanoke Transit Company
Board of Directors

Dear President Cobb and Members of the Board:
The regular meeting of the Greater Roanoke Transit Company Board of Directors will be

held on Monday, July 21 at 12:30 p.m., in the HR Learning Center, 3" Floor North,
Room 309, Noel C. Taylor Municipal Building, 215 Church Avenue, S. W., Roanoke,

Virginia.
Sincerely,
Cocitin T TNCoy
Cecelia F. McCoy
Secretary
G Valmarie Turner, City Manager

Angela O'Brien, Deputy City Manager

Timothy Spencer, General Counsel, GRTC

Laura M. Carini, Assistant General Counsel, GRTC
Margaret A. Lindsey, Treasurer

Troy A. Harmon, Municipal Auditor

Kevin Price, General Manager, Valley Metro

Ron Parker, Assistant General Manager, Valley Metro



